
 

                                                                        

MEDIA ADVISORY:  

CCSO Hosting Back-to-School Block Party in 

Ladson on August 9th  
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Tuesday, July 29, 2025 

 

NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office will host a Back-To-

School Block Party on Saturday, August 9th, 2025, from 9 a.m. to 12 p.m. at The Revival Center 

of Jesus Christ in Ladson. This is a chance for students to meet their School Resource Officer 

before the new school year starts, get free school supplies and food, as well as enjoy 

entertainment like a bounce house and music with friends and family. 

 

Who: The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office, in partnership with Charleston County School 

District, CertainTeed, and Cumulus Media. 

 

What: Back-To-School Block Party 

 

When: Saturday, August 9, 2025, 9 a.m. to 12 p.m. 

 

Where: The Revival Center of Jesus Christ 

  10481 Highway 78 

  Ladson, South Carolina 29483 

 

Media Contact: Those looking for information or planning on covering the event can contact the 

Charleston County Sheriff’s Office Public Information Officer Lexi Douglas at 

adouglas@charlestoncounty.org or at 843-666-1990. 


